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On 6th February, 2023 students of class 9th were 

made aware of the internet scams happening these 

days as everyone uses mobile phone and many of 

them are on social media apps.  

A power point presentation was shown to the 

students to make the topic even more interesting and 

to make the children aware of cybercrimes. They 

were advised not to add any stranger to their social 

media accounts. 

 As these days, if we give a bit of information 

about ourselves or follow links sent by strangers, 

hackers readily hack our accounts. They can also 

misuse our personal information and blackmail us on 

our personal and professional grounds. The 

presentation was self-explanatory. 

Mrs. Jasbir Kaur who was the teacher as well as 

the resource person answered the queries by the 

students. 

 

 

 



       

        


